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NEWS RELEASE 

Mayor Faulconer’s Statement on Stadium Advisory 

Group’s Decision for Location of New Stadium 
 

San Diego, CA – Today Mayor Kevin L. Faulconer released the following statement on the decision by 

the Citizens’ Stadium Advisory Group to select Mission Valley as the preferred site for a new stadium for the 

Chargers: 

 

“I want to thank the volunteers on the Citizens’ Stadium Advisory Group for moving quickly to 

recommend the best location for a new Chargers stadium. The Mission Valley site has been home to the 

Chargers for nearly 50 years and I know we can make it work for decades to come. Now that they’ve 

recommended a site, I look forward to the group continuing to move expeditiously on developing a fair 

and responsible financing plan for a new stadium.” 
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